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Richmond High School Vision:

Building a community of diverse learners who thrive in an ever-changing world. 

NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY TUTORING

National Honor Society is offering tutoring services to students in need. Parents/students may complete a tutoring request
by clicking on the following link - bit.ly/nhstutoringrequest Questions? Contact NHS Co-Advisors Mrs. Hercula
(rhercula@richmond.k12.mi.us) or Mrs. Bartels (kybartels@richmond.k12.mi.us)

INTERACT CLUB FOOD DRIVE

The Interact Club is collecting non-perishable items tonight, Tuesday, December 6 at the Holiday Band Concert. Please
drop off any donations to the auditorium lobby beginning at 6:30pm.

WINTER ART SHOWCASE

The winter art showcase will begin today, Tuesday, December 6 at 6:30pm in the Richmond High School Auditorium.
Give yourself some extra time before the band and/or choir concert to look around at the wonderful works of art our
talented students have created.
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HOLIDAY BAND CONCERT

The Richmond High School Band will be performing their holiday concert tonight, Tuesday, December 6 at 7:00pm. 
Questions? Contact Band Director Mrs. Schack at mschack@richmond.k12.mi.us

HOLIDAY CHOIR CONCERT

The Richmond High School Choir will be performing their holiday concert on Thursday, December 15 at 7:00pm. 
Questions? Contact Choir Director Mrs. Clore at sclore@richmond.k12.mi.us

YEARBOOK SALES

Yearbooks are currently on sale!  Order by December 16, 2022 to save $10. To purchase, visit jostensyearbooks.com
or call (877) 767-5217 for ordering information. Questions? Contact Mrs. Nader at jnader@richmond.k12.mi.us

SUICIDE AND CRISIS LIFELINE NUMBER - 988

The new nationwide 988 three-digit dialing code will route callers to the 988 Suicide and Crisis Lifeline, previously known
as the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline (NSPL). Michigan residents in crisis or distress can connect via phone, text, or
chat with suicide prevention, mental health, and substance misuse support specialists using a nationwide, easier-to-dial
phone number – 988. Calls to 988 are routed to Michigan 988 Centers. Like 911 and other national 3-digit phone
numbers, 988 was created to be easier to remember and make crisis care easier to access. Starting in 2023, the Michigan
Department of Health and Human Services is asking schools to begin the transition of shifting away from using the former
NSPL number on the back of school identifications (IDs), replacing the 800 number with 988.  For questions or additional
information, please email MPCIP-support@mphi.org or visit the website 988 Suicide & Crisis Lifeline and Michigan Crisis &
Access Line.

POWERSCHOOL

If you are experiencing issues with your PowerSchool login information, please contact Ms. Ferranti at (586) 727-3225
x3008

ATHLETE ATTENDANCE

Per the Student-Athlete Code of Conduct, student athletes must be in class all six hours to practice or participate in a
game. Regularly verified absences will not be held against a student.  Reports will be run during 6th hour each day by the
Athletic Department. Questions? Contact Mr. Treend at ptreend@richmond.k12.mi.us

FREE/REDUCED LUNCH

Free and reduced lunch forms are available in the front office and the cafeteria. If you need more information regarding
the process and/or completing the form, please contact the office for assistance. The cost of breakfast is $2 and the cost
of lunch is $3.25.

BACKPACKS

Backpacks are only permitted when entering and exiting the building and must be left in the student’s locker throughout
the school day. Please see Student-Parent Handbook for further information regarding appropriate bag use for laptop
computers and other personal belongings.

Guaranteed Learning for All Students!
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Richmond Community Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from
our list, please contact Richmond Community Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through
our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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